
 

 
 
 
December 27, 2019 
 

 
Barrie City Council 
City of Barrie 
P.O. Box 400, 
Barrie, ON L4M 4T5 
 
 
City of Barrie Council, 
 
RE: Changes to Volunteer Record Check Fees as of January 1, 2020 
 
At the Barrie Police Services Board Meeting on November 21, 2019, a motion 
was passed approving the recommended changes to the fee schedule for 
volunteer record checks.  
 
As of January 1, 2020, walk-in record checks requested for volunteer positions 
will have a cost of $20. Online volunteer record checks and applicants under the 
age of 18 (as they are not eligible to apply online) will have a cost of $12. All 
other fees will remain the same. 

 
For more information, please visit https://www.barriepolice.ca/services/records/ 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Angela Lockridge, Chair 
Barrie Police Services Board 
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